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Please reply to: 

 

Chairman of the Association, 
Nigel D. Matthews, 
Ynysfaen, 
Cwmwysg, 
BRECON.  LD3 8YF 
 
Tel: 01874 623332/636436 
email:ndmatthews@btconnect.com 

 

       
                      8th June 2016 

 
 
 

Dear Brethren All, 
 
I greet you all warmly and well. 
 
During the summer recess it is the Association Committee’s 
intention to appoint a Brother to act as a permanent Janitor for the 
Masonic Hall and in this respect, applications of interest are invited 
to be made to the Secretary or myself, before the 31

st
 June. A job 

description is attached for further information, however, should 
anyone have any other queries, please do not hesitate to get in 
touch. Interviews will take place following the application cut-off 
date and it is our intention for the successful candidate to start with 
the new Masonic season in September. 
 
With kind fraternal regards. 
 
Nigel. 
 
 
 
 
 
Secretary to the Association. 
R. Glynn Rogers, 
The Oaks,  
10 Pontwillim,  
Brecon,  
LD3 9BT 
Email: rglynnr@gmail.com 
Tel: 01874 622563 

mailto:rglynnr@gmail.com

